
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

August 4-8, 1986 

Monday, Augyfil__! 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, August 5 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, August 6 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, August 7 

10:00 AM 

Friday, August 8 

Second summer term ends. 

NOTICES: 

SEMINAR ON URBAN 
STUDIES: 

XIII, 35 

Chapel: Dr. Albert L. Meiburg, Professor of Pastoral 
Theology. 

Chapel: Dr. Alan Neely, Professor of Missions. 

Chapel: Dr. 
History. 

\ 
Halbrooks, Professor of Church 

The reports on the Seminar on Urban Studies may be 
picked by participants in the Faculty Secretaries' 
Office, 2nd floor, Stealey Hall. 

MISSING... 2 large coffee pots (a 55 cup and a 30 cup) from 
Adams 108. These pots belong to the Associate Class. 

If you borrowed them and forgot to return them, please take them back to Adams 
108 - no questions asked. Thanks. 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: If you will finish your course work during the summer 
and will not be on campus for the fall semester, you 

must order your graduation regalia in the Book Store .an.g your PHT's or PWT's in 
the Business Office before leaving campus this summer. 

FOCUS COORDINATOR 
POSITION: 

teams. 

Applications are now being received for FOCUS Co-
ordinator for 1986-87.· Thif is a work grant position 
which involves coordinati6n of student led ministry 

See Mrs. Lee in FIM for further information'. 
h PARKING FINE: Effective August 26, warning tickets will no longer be 

issued to vehicles parked in restricted areas. First 
time infractions which occur in these areas will result in fines of $5.00 
recorded violation on an issued ticket. Parking regulations are printed in 
various student publications and are available at the Plant Services office. 

BABYSITTING LAWS: Any person providing day care for more than one child 
and less than six children (including his/her own 

preschool children) at any one time must be registered with the State of North 
Carolina, Child Day Care Section. This is the law. Any person providing day 
care for more than five children (including his/her own preschool children) 
must be licensed by the State of North Carolina, Child Day Care Section. 
Contact the Child Care Center or the Day Care Office, 733-4801, for more 
information. 
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